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AICPA Encouraged by IRS Announcement, Continues to Urge Further 
Action 

Washington, D.C. (February 10, 2022) – American Institute of CPAs (AICPA) released a 

statement following the announcement by the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) yesterday to 

suspend all automated notices:  

“We are encouraged by recent actions taken by the IRS to suspend more automated notices 

and pleased to know that the IRS is listening and acting. Taxpayers, practitioners and IRS will 

benefit from reducing unnecessary contact, such as erroneous notices or warnings of levy, and 

provide much-needed relief during an already stressful and overwhelming tax season. This is a 

welcome step. We continue to urge the IRS to consider additional recommendations for relief by 

providing longer account holds, easier reasonable cause relief and expanded payment safe 

harbors until the IRS can significantly and meaningfully reduce their processing backlog.” 

  

About the American Institute of CPAs 
  
The American Institute of CPAs® (AICPA®) is the world’s largest member association 
representing the CPA profession, with more than 428,000 members in the United States and 
worldwide, and a history of serving the public interest since 1887. AICPA members represent 
many areas of practice, including business and industry, public practice, government, education 
and consulting. The AICPA sets ethical standards for its members and U.S. auditing standards 
for private companies, not-for-profit organizations, and federal, state and local governments. It 
develops and grades the Uniform CPA Examination, offers specialized credentials, builds the 
pipeline of future talent and drives continuing education to advance the vitality, relevance and 
quality of the profession.   
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